
Change to School Board Meeting Date 
 

 

The regular meeting of the Okeechobee County School Board for November will 
take place on Tuesday, November 20, 2018, at 6:00 p.m. The purpose of this 
meeting is the annual reorganization of the School Board, swearing in of new 
School Board members, and consideration of regular School Board business. The 
meeting will be in the School Board Administrative Office, Room 303, 700 SW 
2nd Avenue, Okeechobee. The meeting is open to the public. There will be no 

School Board meeting on November 13, 2018, as normally scheduled. 


